
Ann Machado - Re: 349 Park Ave - Hood Dairy 

No.  Thank you for checking. 

>>> Ann Machado Friday, October 24, 2014 2:56 PM >>>
Barbara -

We have received a permit (#2014-02388) to build a canopy over an existing concrete loading dock that was 
permitted in 2012 (#2012-08-4827). There was an administrative authorization approval (#2012-581)  for the 
2012 permit. 

Do they need to do an administrative authorization for the canopy?

Thanks. 

Ann

From: Barbara Barhydt
To: Machado, Ann
Date: 10/24/2014 3:07 PM
Subject: Re: 349 Park Ave - Hood Dairy
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